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Important Platinum Program Update 

 
 

As we move forward with the revitalization of the 
Platinum Program for Behavioral Health services, 
the following changes will be deployed in 2023 
 
 Our national quality (readmission and follow up) 

benchmarks will move to a regional structure  

 Our SUD diagnostic categories will be collapsed into 
one category  

 The new HEDIS FUI metric (Follow-up After High 
Intensity Care) will be applied to SUD programs  

 
Your data reports will continue to be available on 
Provider Express so that all facilities are able to monitor 
and track progress. 
 
Please direct all questions to: aceplatinum@optum.com 
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